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To my Elected Officials, 

 

Mail-In voting is one of the safest and easiest methods in this country of holding a fair 

election. It allows people a chance to vote could not reach ballot boxes due to 

disability, work schedules, or hardships. The very idea that a very small minority of 

biased and corrupt officials would try to deprive the vote of an citizen of our country 

makes my blood boil. If you can show concrete proof that there is enough fraud 

based on our current system to contemplate changing it, then I am willing to listen. 

But before you deny even ONE citizen the ability to vote, you better have a DAMN 

good reason. You have never, nor I doubt will ever, have any actual proof. This is a 

travesty that you would even suggest this and I will do my best to donate to anyone 

willing to run against you on election day. 


